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.
MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING 24TH OCTOBER 2011
Attending – Apologies – As for the AGM 

The Minutes of the September meeting were taken as read.

Matters Arising – There was further discussion regarding the new proposed ziggurat and the funding thereof. Grateful thanks are due to the Manorial Lands Trust for their generous donation of £3,000.  This will be matched by Spiota and a kind donation of £1,000 is also promised by a local business.  This leaves a balance of £2,000 to be found, and this will be sought in due course from local business and the people of Stokesley. 
Next Summer’s Planting – This will be on a red white and blue theme for the Queen’s Jubilee and will feature red geraniums surrounded by white and blue flowers.

Thursday Work – The Stokesley Motors Roundabout new bed will be planted with daffodils and crocuses.  Spare bulbs to be distributed around the town  where considered appropriate.  Attention to the Mill Wheel site and the bed outside the library.
A.O.B. The November meeting will be cancelled due to the absence of many of the committee.  Eric Lee will arrange with the Town hall for the dates for 2012, and these will be notified in due course, also the date for the January lunch.
